
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

CC: 

Subject: 

Addie Farrell [AFarrell@esassoc.com] 

12/23/2019 2:47:00 PM 
Mindala Wilcox [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b46bfd8ale12482fb4f973bea21d23c4-Mindala Wilcox]; Christina Erwin 
[CErwin@esassoc.com] 
Gordon Anderson [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDI BOHF23SPDL T)/cn=Recipients/cn=dfb8ablddf4f45d7b4da le 703e5e0245-Gordon Anderso ]; Melissa Gross 
[MGross@ESASSOC.COM]; IBECproject [IBECproject@esassoc.com] 

RE: Library contact 

Thank you, Mindy. Does Irina have a last name"? And a direct phone line or extension that would result in the quickest 

contact if needed? Even cell for her would be good. 

Thank you 

Addie Farrell 

From: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org> 
Sent: Monday, December 23, 2019 2:43 PM 
To: Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>; Christina Erwin <CErwin@esassoc.com> 
Cc: Gordon Anderson <ganderson@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: Library contact 

Hi Addie and Christina, 
The contact at the main library is Irina. In addition, all library staff have been made aware of the 
forthcoming delivery. My understanding is that the delivery will take place after 11 am, during the 
library's open hours. Call my cell if any issues arise. 

Scrn on rny VtrginMobt!e Phone. 


